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Cary Group Holding AB (publ)’s application 
for de-listing has been approved
Cary Group Holding AB (publ)’s (“Cary Group” or the “Company”) application for de-
listing has now been approved by Nasdaq Stockholm. The last day of trading in Cary 
Group’s share on Nasdaq Stockholm will be 18 October 2022.

As previously announced, Cary Group has applied for de-listing of the Company’s shares 
from Nasdaq Stockholm. Nasdaq Stockholm has now approved the application and 
resolved that the last day of trading will be 18 October 2022.

For more information, please contact:

Helene Gustafsson, Head of IR & Corporate Communication
Tel: +46 708 684 050
Email: helene.gustafsson@carygroup.com

About Cary Group

Cary Group specialises in sustainable solutions for vehicle glass repair and replacement, 
with a complementary offering in vehicle damage repair. With good accessibility, high-
quality products and smart solutions, we help our customers make simplified and 
sustainable choices. We call it Smarter solutions for sustainable car care. For more 
information, please visit  .www.carygroup.com

The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person set out 
above, at 2022-10-04 17.00 CEST.
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